
 

 

 

 
 

 

Town of Bluffton 
Marketing Services for DRCI 

RFP 2020-33 
 
 

Intent/Notice of Award 
3/5/2020 

 

 

The Town of Bluffton hereby posts notice that it intends to make an award of RFP 2020-33 
for marketing services for the Don Ryan Center for Innovation to Smart Marketing 
Communications, LLC.   

 

The Town is appreciative to all contractors that submitted bids and encourages all firms to 
participate in future solicitations.    

 

Any solicitation which would result in a contract over $100,000 will be added as a Town 
Council public meeting item.  

 

Any Offeror who claims to be aggrieved in connection with the intended award shall 
protest in writing to the Town Manager within ten (10) days of the date of this notice 
pursuant to the Town of Bluffton Purchasing Ordinance, Section 2-289.  


